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OktoPOS Manager

Order Terminal Server Kitchen

FOOD-ORDER-SYSTEM

The Food-Order-Terminal is a complete system that 
allows guests to order items with an electronic 
menu card. The orders run up in the kitchen on a 
printer and/or monitor.

E-Menu leather card 

HIGHER REVENUES

Service staff is precious, scarce and expensive. 
Especially in areas that...

•	 have a low customer frequency

•	 have a fluctuating customer frequency over time

•	 are spread out and cannot be watched by staff 
continuously

•	 are too small to be serviced

•	 are open day and night.

The Food-Order-Terminal is the solution. Enhance qua-
lity and availability of service and increase revenue 
at the same time.

Guests simply choose a drink or snack, the order is 
processed in the kitchen and delivered to the loca-
tion of the Order Terminal. 

Increased revenue, saved staff expenses and enhan-
ced guest experience make the investment in the 
Food-Order-Terminal a profitable one.

LOCATIONS

The Food-Order-Terminal can be placed anywhere 
within your WiFi network. For example:

•	 Lobbies

•	 Lounges

•	 Meeting rooms

•	 Restaurants

•	 Bars

•	 Pools

•	 Guest rooms

Ask for the different styles of the stand, that fit 
your needs.

KITCHEN

Choose from a simple network printer, kitchen mo-
nitor or both.

The network printer prints the orders and the loca-
tion where the order came from.
 
The kitchen monitor lists the orders with details and 
timing. Even the recipe can be displayed. The kitchen 
monitors also offer the option to deactivate and 
activate items on the menu cards instantly. Profiles 
can be created. For example morning, evening, night, 
weekend, etc.

Orders can be routed to different kitchens/bars and 
stations, depending on the item and time of ope-
ration.

Kitchen station with printer



NEXT STEPS

1.	 Request your offer at: info@oktopos.com.

2.	 Decide the number of Order Terminals and kitchen 
setup. 

3.	 Decide the mounting option (wall or table)

4.	 Receive your personal access to the web-based 
OktoPOS Manager.

5.	 Receive the user manual and training video.

6.	 Take photos of your products or ask us for a 
shooting.

7.	 Enter your products in the OktoPOS Manager.

8.	 Book your setup date.

9.	 The OktoPOS customer support team will deliver 
the hardware and setup the system on site.*

10.	Enjoy higher revenues, saved cost and enhanced 
guest experience.

* Please provide WiFi / network access to integrate 
the devices. Please provide Ethernet connection and 
power supply in kitchen. In case of wall mounting, 
please attach the mount to the wall.

ABOUT US

The Food-Order-Terminal is based on the OktoPOS 
system. OktoPOS is the technology leader in POS sys-
tems for restaurants since 1998.  We have installed 
more than 1,000 Order Terminals in Europe and Asia 
and the number is growing.

  

Order terminal with easy stand

FEATURES

The electronic menu cards offer various features:

•	 Different menus for different locations

•	 Categories for items (e.g. drinks, snacks)

•	 Upload of an individual picture for each item 

•	 Item overview and detailed picture

•	 Indication and adding of prices

•	 Detailed product information

•	 Allergen information and allergen filter

•	 Preference filters: vegi, vegan, kosher, halal, etc.

•	 Nutrition information

•	 Service call

•	 Different customer languages

•	 Integration of websites

•	 Integration of apps

TECHNOLOGY

The menu cards are equipped with a rechargeable 
battery. They are connected to the local WiFi.

Orders are transferred over a mini-server to the 
kitchen. The kitchen monitors and printers are con-
nected to the local network (LAN).
 

OPTIONAL EXTENTIONS

•	 Link to cash register OktoPOS Cash

•	 Link to waiter terminal OrderTab

•	 Integration of surveys

•	 Use of guest-chip cards

MENU ADMINISTRATION

The menu cards are managed in the web-based Ok-
toPOS Manager. Updates are deployed to the Order-
Terminals with the press of a button.

COST

Please ask for your individual hardware offer, depen-
ding on the number of Order Terminals and kitchen 
equipment. The system is licensed by a monthly fee 
depending on the number of Order Terminals that are 
used.

PLEASE CONTACT US UNDER: INFO@OKTOPOS.COM
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